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Holidays & Closures for School Year 2024 / 2025 

New School Term 2024 

School will re-open on Thursday the 29th of August 2024 

October Midterm Break 2024  

School will be closed from Monday the 28th of October to Friday the 1st of November inclusive.  

School will re-open on Monday the 4th of November.   

Christmas 2024  

School will be closed from Monday the 23rd of December to Friday the 3rd of January 2025 inclusive. School 

will re-open on Monday the 6th of January 2025. 

February Bank Holiday 2025 

School will be closed on Friday 31st January and Monday the 3rd of February. 

February Midterm Break 2025 

School will be closed on Thursday 20th and Friday 21st of February.   

St. Patrick’s Day 2025  

School will be closed on Friday the 14th and Monday the 17th of March. 

Easter Holidays 2025 

School will be closed from Monday the 14th of April to Friday the 25th of April inclusive.  

School will re-open on Monday the 28th of April.  

May Bank Holiday 2025 

School will be closed on Monday 5th May and Tuesday 6th May. 

June Bank Holiday 2025 

School will be closed on Monday the 2nd and Tuesday 3rd June.   

Summer Holidays 2025 

The last day of the school term will be on Friday the 27th of June.  

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 2025 

You will be notified of a time closer to the date.  

 

While children should not be taken from school for holidays at any time, please note that we do 

standardised testing in the school during the month of May, your child should be in school for these 

tests. 

 

Please note that we may have to make further changes if the school is forced to close due to snow etc. 

http://www.stpaulsratoath.ie/

